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November Newsletter 2019 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

 Wow! Can you believe it? We’re nearly done with 2019! 

Only two more months to go! We’ve been having so 

much fun playing outside in the cooler air and watching 

the leaves turn different colors! We would like to thank 

you, the parents, for helping us along the way! 

Here are some of our favorite memories from the past 

month: 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays: 

November 5th 

ABSS Teacher Workday 

November 11th  

ABSS and GC No School 

November 21st  

4’s Library Trip 

November 27th – 29th  

ABSS and GC out for 
Thanksgiving 

November 28th – 29th  

Beginning Visions closed for 
Thanksgiving 
 

 Announcements 
SPIRIT WEEK 2019: 

NOVEMBER 4TH – 8TH 

 
MONDAY: PAJAMA DAY 
TUESDAY: WEAR BLUE AND 
WHITE 
WEDNESDAY: CRAZY 
HAIRDAY 
THURSDAY: HERO VS. 
VILLAINS – WEAR YOUR 
FAVORITE SUPERHERO 
SHIRT 
FRIDAY: TEAM DAY – WEAR 
YOUR FAVORITE SPORTS 
TEAM 
 

 
Miss Sherita and Miss Jennifer’s Pre-K class making 

apple pie. 
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Mr. Robbie’s joke of the month 

What kind of vehicle should 
you use for a fall hayride? 

 
An autumn-mobile! 

Thanksgiving Helper 

Involve your child in your 
thanksgiving plans. If you’re 
hosting guests, they could 

hang up coats or refill water 
glasses. Or if you visit relatives, 
they might pick out a game to 

take and share with their 
cousins. They will feel proud to 
contribute, and they’ll learn to 

be a good host or guest.  

Miss Misty’s fall art 
Also… Congratulations to Miss Misty on 

her recent engagement. 

Apple Pie! Looks so good! 

Miss Bethany’s babies 
getting in the Halloween 

Spirit! 


